Kolping Genealogy

There will be no Kolping Genealogy session this month of June.  We invite you all to attend the Schützenfest on Father’s Day, June 16.

We next meet at our Kolping Clubhouse on July 21 on our regular third Sunday.  The topic will be an Introduction to German Resources.  And also mark you calendars now for the annual Planning session a month later on August 20.

Always check the Kolping website for any updates/schedule changes:  http://www.kolpingcincinnati.com/Genealogy/Genealogy.html

Dr. Tom Montgomery, montgota@gmail.com, montgota@miamioh.edu, 513-969-5383

